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Hi Andy & Jools
With regards to the National Lottery’s Climate Action Fund.

We would like to express our support for BCSA-Fork and Dig It CIC being a Climate Hub and back your participation
in the wider "Tasting a Better Future" initiative.

BCSA-Fork and Dig It CIC has successfully promoted regenerative farming through Education and Community
Supported Agriculture, in Brighton and Hove, for over 15 years.

We feel you would make a significant contribution to the aims and objectives of the Climate Action Fund.
We wish you all success with your application.
Mischa
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